
 
 

Dear children, parents and carers 
 

Following the recent Government advice regarding 
limiting social contact in order to prevent the 

spread of Coronavirus, we have made the difficult 
decision to suspend our service and close the play 
centre until further notice. This is to ensure we are 

protecting children, their families and our staff. 
 

We will keep you updated on social media 
(Stevenage Borough Council on Facebook and 
@StevenageBC on Twitter), as well as through 

displayed notices. 
 

We are sorry for any inconvenience at this time, 
but keeping you safe is our priority. 

 
Should you require any further information, please 
call the Communities and Neighbourhood team on 

01438 242389.  
 

 


